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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

COMPLIANCE SCHEDULE VIOLATION

OF THE WATER SUPPLY OPERATION PERMIT

The Albion Water system was issued a water supply operation permit that contained a

compliance schedule on September 19, 2018 to be completed by Nov. 30, 2018. This was set

in place to address the need for a secondary well for the system.

The purpose of the compliance schedule is to address the need for the system to have more

than one operational well to supply safe drinking water. The submittal date of November 30,

2018 was not met Therefore the Iowa Dept of Natural Resources has required this public

notification. In the interim the city council has voted to proceed with a Mississippian well and

the IDNR was notified that this plan is in place. WE are moving forward to complete this plan

before the end of 2020.

Customers with questions or concerns about this compliance schedule or any other water

issuess should contact water operator Rhonda Guy of the Albion Water Dept. at 641-521-0741.


